
 
 
 
 
 
October 25, 2019 
 
 
Prof. Annamaria Iagnocco 
 
 
Dear Prof. Iagnocco, 
  
The ACR is excited to launch a new pilot program in the conjunction with the 2019 ACR/ARP Annual 
Meeting, ACR Education Partner Program. The intent of this pilot program is to encourage the 
development of activities to disseminate content from the 2019 ACR/ARP Annual Meeting to healthcare 
providers that treat patients with rheumatic diseases, including rheumatologists, dermatologists, 
primary care practitioners, nurse practitioners, and physician assistants. Attendees of the annual 
meeting can use these activities to reinforce their own learning and non-attendees will have the 
opportunity to deepen their learning and understanding of the key scientific data and most important advances in 

clinical rheumatology. 
 
ACR has designated #ACR 2019: Highlights from the American College of Rheumatology 
Annual Meeting, developed and distributed by Infomedica, as an official ACR Approved Partner 
activity.  
 
We are writing to you today to invite you to participate in this ACR Education Partner 

Program as a faculty expert, working directly with Infomedica. 
 
If you have any questions about ACR’s involvement, please contact me at pkilcullen@rheumatology.org . 
 
Thank you for your consideration, 
 

 
 
Pietra Kilcullen 
Specialist, Education Engagement 
American College of Rheumatology 
pkilcullen@rheumatology.org 
 
 


